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Stratham Conservation Commission  

Meeting Minutes Wednesday  

June 10, 2010  
 

 

Members present: Pat Elwell, Tim Copeland, Bob Keating, Dan McAuliffe, and Allison 

Knab.  Also in attendance: Paul Deschaine. 

 

Pat received a call about a turtle nesting on the side of the road near CMS.  The 

concerned caller from Exeter stated it was on the edge of the road and felt there might be 

some way we could protect it.  Pat checked the site later in the morning and found the 

turtle had move on away from the road toward the pond and notified the caller and 

thanked him for his concern. 

 

Pat updated the CC on a recent meeting with Brian Hart regarding the Scamman 

property.  There have been several delays in getting information back from the landowner 

but things are still moving forward for the easement.  

 

Tim announced that he is running for state rep and he will bring a strong conservation 

presence to the state if elected.  Members discussed with Tim issues we felt would need 

to be addressed when he is elected. 

 

The meeting was adjourned on 8:00 pm.  

 

The next meeting will be June 23, 2010 at 7 pm. 

 

 

 

Submitted by,  

 

Pat Elwell 

Secretary   


